
   INSIDE THIS ISSUE: 

P1. On This Day … Last weeks 

Meeting .. Help wanted !! 

P2. Club  Roster… CALENDAR OF  

EVENTS.. Upcoming Events… DID 

YOU KNOW? Computers4Kids 

P3. Walk For Kids 2014 Launch & 

Trivia Night..… District Learning 

& Training Seminar. D9600 

Membership.. RYLA Dinner .. 

Estee Lauder fundraiser.. Happy 

Birthday Carl 

P4. Rotarians & Mothers Day 

P5/6.International House Meeting 

& Directions 

P7. Shelter Box 

P8. Anniversaries/Birthdays.. 

Blast From The Past

 

       2 Special guests at Last Weeks Meeting! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

MAY: International Convention Month             President - Doug Morris;   Secretary - Garry Gibson; P.O. Box 60, MARGATE QLD 4019    

2014 trivia night 

 

 

 

 

                                 

                       

       CLUB MEETINGS: Every Wednesday 6.15 pm for 6.45 pm start. 

          Belvedere Hotel - Oxley Ave & Woodcliffe Cres, Woody Point,  Qld  4019 

 

MAY 14 

■ 1855  - Australia's first branch of the Royal Mint (London) 
commences operations in Sydney  .…  1943 – Australian Hospital Ship 
Centaur is sunk by a torpedo from a Japanese submarine … 1948 - The 
State of Israel is proclaimed… 1973 – 1st US Space station Skylab is 
launched …   2009 -Burma’s Opposition Leader Aung San Suu Kyi was 
imprisoned for violating house arrest ( having been under continuous 
house arrest for over 19 years). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our 2014 RYLA participant Sharnelle Kube was a welcome visitor  

last week,  briefing us on what she has been up to since her Youth 

Exchange year in Japan way back in 2009/10. Next week, Sharnelle 

will  be off  to Luther Heights in Coolum as part of the Rotary Youth 

Leadership Awards program which promotes leadership skills, 

personal development, and the opportunity to discuss the purpose of good 

citizenship, whilst also understanding and promoting the values of Rotary. Our 

Club wishes her well at this conference. 

Cathy Gear was a RYLA recipient in 1965.  Cathy travelled to Antarctica in 

November last year… and last week, along with her friend Iris, she gave us a 

very informative presentation about the wonderful things that she had seen 

and done on that trip.. Talk about cold!! Just trying on the 1.5kg space suit 

type jacket gave us an insight  into the conditions she had to endure.. And to 

thinks people do this for a holiday???  Who would have known that there 

were that many species of penguins???  

                          

 

 

Chinstrap                       Adélie           King Emperor          Gentoo            Macaroni 

                            Manpower (or womanpower) is required this Saturday as we  

                            load another container of goods for the DIK effort at Sandgate 

                            Masonic Memorial Home.  We wish to start loading from 8 a.m. 

                            Entrance is via Wakefield Street, Sandgate.. All assistance would                   

                            be greatly appreciated.  

 



UPCOMING EVENTS    

MAY 

14th – Vocational Visit International House QU For more information  on International House.. 

http://www.internationalhouse.uq.edu.au/documents/ih-history.php 

Further details are as per information sheets below 

 

21st – Planning Review Night for Doug and Ashley 

28th – Combined Board Meeting 

CLUB ROSTER    IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO CARRY OUT YOUR REQUIRED DUTIES, PLEASE 

ASK ANOTHER MEMBER TO FILL IN FOR YOU ON THE NIGHT.   

Date  ► 

Duty  ▼ 

   14 May 21 May 28 May 4 June 

Chair    Matt Matt Matt Ashley 

Duty    Fred Fred Fred Fran 

Host    Garry Garry XXXXXXX XXXXXXXXX 

Thanks    John  XXXXXXX XXXXXXXXX 

NOTES    Vocational 

Visit Int. 

House 

Planning 

review night 

Club Meeting 

& Board 

Meeting 

Club Meeting 

Int. 

Conference 

Date  ► 

Duty  ▼ 

11 June 18 June 25 June 2 July 9 July 16 July 23 July 

 

Chair Ashley No Sue Bernard Bernard Bernard Bernard 

Duty Fran Meeting Fran Lorraine Lorraine Lorraine Lorraine 

Host Colleen Changeover Colleen Sue Sue Sue XXXXXXX 

Thanks Sherin xxxxxxxxx Sherin Matt Matt Matt XXXXXXX 

NOTES TBA xxxxxxxxxx TBA  TBA TBA Club Meeting & 

Board Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A FAMOUS GLASGOW ROTARIAN- SIR HARRY LAUDER 

Harry was born in Edinburgh on August 4, 1870, his father being a Master Potter. 
When Harry's father accepted an excellent position at Pearson's Pottery near 
Chesterfield in Derbyshire, the family moved there but after only a short time, he 
contracted pneumonia and died aged only 32. Harry and his mother then moved 

back to Scotland to Arbroath with the rest of the family. Throughout the war, the patriotic Lauder 
worked unceasingly, raising huge sums of money for war charities, both in Britain and in America, 
entertaining troops in the trenches in France, where he came under enemy fire, as well as helping to 
raise morale at home with his many appearances. With his natural humour and lively manner, Harry 
Lauder was also in great demand as a speaker at Rotary Clubs, and visited several clubs in North 
America during his tours there during the war years. Harry Lauder was knighted in January 1919 by 
King George V and later Winston Churchill referred to him as "Scotland's greatest ever ambassador". Harry was the first British 
entertainer to sell a million records and was a favourite of royalty and an intimate friend of the famous tea magnate Sir Thomas 

Lipton. SIR HARRY LAUDER was an active member of the Rotary Club of Glasgow. 

RC Kippa-Ring  Past  President  David 

Taylor  proudly singing the National 

Anthem at the Redcliffe Anzac Day 

Dawn Service.  

Anzac Day  happy  snaps 

MESSAGE FROM D9600 COMPUTERS 4 KIDS     From: Chris Johnston gigabyte2.chris@gmail.com    Date: 10/05/14  

Item sought after for C4K new workshop.... If anyone knows some one or has one available can they please let us 

know as we are setting up our networks and would very much to have one of these to assist us with it..  The ones we 

have seen on Ebay are about $450 

Thank You  22RU 1000mm  SERVER CABINET DATA RACK  22 RU Cabinet Dimensions   Internal : 600mm(w) X 

1000mm(d) X 1166mm(h)    Package : 670mm X 1070mm X 1300mm    Weight : 81KG   regards  Chris 0414 792 251 

http://www.internationalhouse.uq.edu.au/documents/ih-history.php
mailto:gigabyte2.chris@gmail.com


Walk for Kids Inc  2014 Launch Dinner and Trivia Night 

Saturday 7th  June  at Belvedere Hotel, Woody Point.  
Start Time:  6:00 pm1989 for 6:30 pm trivia and meal 

Cost = $50.00 per head 

(includes entree and main – cash bar available) 

Only 12 tables of 10 .. so get in early!! 

See Matt, Shezza, Garry, Ashley 

 

                  DINNER MONDAY MAY 19 

@LUTHER HEIGHTS, COOLUM – Cost: $30.00 

To Book Contact: Colleen Caruana 0412 744 038 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY, CARL!!! 

Best wishes to our past YEP student, 

Carl Evers  who celebrated his 17th 

birthday last Saturday.. Carl is settling 

well back into life in Aurich, Germany. 

He was a great ambassador during his 

stay with us. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminder!! 
DISTRICT TRAINING ASSEMBLY THIS SUNDAY18th May  
ST.COLUMBANS COLLEGE – CABOOLTURE 0830-1530hrs 
  

ALL incoming Board Members or interested Club Members are invited to attend. 
 

 
  
 

     

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 RC KIPPA-RING 

ESTEE LAUDER FUNDRAISER 

8TH NOVEMBER, 2014 

1030-1600 

AT THEIR MILTON SHOWROOMS 

Estee Lauder corporate store at Milton, a 

shop not normally open to the public. 

$10 PER TICKET 

Products include: 

Clinique, Bobbi Brown 

Makeup, Fragrances, Skin Care, Gift 

Sets.. 

HUGE  Bargains .. Discounts.. 

Tell your girlfriends, wives, daughters, 

mothers, grandmothers.. bring ‘em all!! 

Contact: Colleen Caruana 



MOTHERS DAY 
 

Is a time to honour mothers and women 
who have taken on roles as mums. They 
are our guiding force and are responsible 
for making us who we are. They have 
shaped our lives and personalities. 
 
Here is a proverb to remind me how 
special mothers’ are-―God could not be 
everywhere, therefore He made Mothers‖. 
 

 

 
What did Rotarians Do to celebrate Mothers Day? 
 

 

Albury Wodonga Mother’s Day Classic 
The national Mother’s Day Classic is a major fun run/walk event organised by 
Women in Super with all proceeds to the National Breast Cancer Foundation for 
breast cancer research.  The event brings the community together to remember 
loved ones, and show their support for breast cancer survivors and their 
families. 
 
Wodonga’s fifth annual event was hosted by City of Wodonga and event 
organizers Rotary Wodonga Central raised in excess of $15,000 with over 800 
participants. A brilliant autumn day provided a perfect day for families and local 
community to celebrate Mother’s Day with Rotary barbecue, entertainment and face painting. 

 
 

LOCKPORT (BUFFALO U.S.A.) – The Lockport Rotary Club sold long-stemmed roses for Mother’s Day 
spokesman Paul Lehman announced. The roses cost $20 a dozen and could be ordered from any Rotarian.  
The rose sale raises thousands of dollars each year for scholarships and other community projects, Lehman 
said. 
 
 

WESTMINSTER – U.S.A. — The Bellows Falls Rotary Club held their Annual Penny Sale at the Bellows Falls 
Union High School auditorium. Doors opened at 5:30 p.m. for the 6 p.m. start. Refreshments were provided by 
the Bellows Falls Union High School Sophomore Class of 2016.  More than 300 prizes have been generously 
donated by area businesses, including a wide range of prizes from stuffed animals, toys, cash and tools to local 
gift certificates for many restaurants and services. This year’s series-ending special prizes include a kayak, a 
bicycle and a gas grill. A cash raffle topped off the evening’s events with a chance to win $50, $150, $250 or even 
$500.  
 
 

 
The Rotary Mother's Day Tropical Garden Fair, Cairns –  

 
Held annually on Mothers Day at Cannon Park Race Course from 8:30 am till 4 pm, 
this garden fair attracts thousands. Fascinating exhibitions, children's entertainment, 
huge variety of plants on sale, great food, plant doctor and soil specialist with lots of 
advice for gardeners, lucky gate prize and more!  
 
 

 

Rotary Club of Fort St John (USA) held their Annual Mothers Day Run 

and Walk- Events included : 5K Run & Walk; 10K Run - NEW THIS YEAR! First 
350 to register received a runner’s goody bag; • Warm-up with Jazzercise • 
Kids Dash • Post race awards ceremony • After race refreshments, & Rotary 
sponsored pancake breakfast 
 
 

Rotary Club of Casey (Melbourne)  staged a Mothers Day Second Hand Book Sale 

At the Berwick Masonic Hall 106 High Street  with hundreds of titles from many great authors all donated to raise 
money for Rotary Casey. 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Many of you will have noticed over the past months, that the ways in which we are able to help families affected 
by disaster has changed. Increasingly, we are no longer offering a 'one size fits all' solution. In responding to the 
conflict in Syria and the recent Super Typhoon in the Philippines, we recognised that supplying a full ShelterBox 
is not always the most appropriate use of donor's money. Sometimes 'tents only' may be the solution, Relief 
Tents, Midi Tents or, in the case of Syria, unbranded, UN-spec, Al Pinter tents. We recognised the need for 
families in the Philippines, (who had adequate, or near-adequate shelter), for water purification equipment; 
mosquito nets; tool kits; solar lights and in some cases, tarps to help fix roofs or Shelter Kits to rebuild homes.  
 
This evolution does not mean that we will no longer supply full ShelterBoxes. From the start, box contents have 
been tailored to suit conditions and needs. Boxes will still be supplied when needed to international locations 
affected by disaster, and donors who wish to sponsor a box will be able to trace where their box has been sent. 
Our new, more flexible approach will help us to help more people with appropriate aid, as we have done in the 
Philippines and continue to do in and around Syria. 
 
Fresh figures in from our Headquarters show that in 2013 ShelterBox responded to 34 disasters in 18 different 
countries, helping over 10,000 families. All of this was made possible by your generous donations. 
 
As the tax year comes to an end, please consider making another tax-deductible donation to help us help more 
people. 
 
This month's quote comes from George Bernard Shaw, ―Those who cannot change their minds cannot change 
anything.‖  
 
Thanks for your support.   
Mike 
 
Mike Greenslade 
General Manager 
SheterBox Australia 
0459 959 501 
mike.greenslade@shelterbox.org.au 
 
 
 
Fundraising resources for our 'Socks 4 Syria' 
Campaign are now available on the website. 
You can download posters, donation forms,  
bucket wraps and more from: 
http://www.shelterboxaustralia.com.au/involved.php 
For more information on 'Socks 4 Syria' please 
contact fundraising@shelterbox.org.au 

 
 
 

mailto:mike.greenslade@shelterbox.org.au
http://www.shelterboxaustralia.com.au/involved.php


   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                 

                                                                                                                 
                                                                                Bernard Van den Bergen    Colleen Caruana   

 
 
Congratulations Bernard and Colleen on celebrating 14 years of service to Rotary.. on May 10.. You have both 
been fantastic contributors to our Club in particular as well as to your portfolios of International and Youth..  Well 
Done  and Thank you for what you do for Rotary! 
 
                                                                 

 
Sharyn Hartshorn – 12

th
 May 

 
Frances Hollywood  - 25

th
 May   and  Eric - 20

th
 May  

 

                Many happy returns to you all !! 
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